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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

James R. Tutton, Jr. 

Executive Director 

Washington Movers Conference 

P.O. Box 98767 

Lakewood, WA 98496 

 

RE: Petition for Revision of Tariff 15-C, Docket TV-190623 

 

Dear Mr. Tutton: 

 

Thank you for your letter petitioning the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission to revise the minimum and maximum rate bands in Household Goods Tariff 15-

C. As you are aware, the Commission issued a Notice on August 14, 2019, in Docket TV-

190664 soliciting written comments and setting a workshop to review the rate bands in Tariff 

15-C for October 17, 2019, at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Because the issues you raised in your letter are identical to those that will be addressed in 

Docket TV-190664, you agreed that the Commission should close the Docket TV-190623. 

The Commission will file your letter as a comment in Docket TV-190664, and Docket TV-

190623 is now closed. 
 

Please feel free to contact Rayne Pearson or Amanda Maxwell with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary.  


